From: Tabitha Wellard

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Vaccine bill
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 8:28:12 PM

Good morning,

I am concerned about HB 3063.

I am not against vaccines, what [ am against is you taking away my right to make the decision to vaccinate or not. [
am not an uninformed parent about my child’s health and any parent who makes the choice to not vaccinate is
educated in their reasons. The government should have not be making decisions about my health or the health of my
children.

This bill violates my right as a human being, and the choices I have over my body and the body of my children.
Children as young as 15 can choose birth control and abortions and to keep their parents out of their medical
decisions but now you are saying the government who doesn’t know my children can make that choice for them.
This is taking things to far and is completely off balanced, and fear based.

Tabitha

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:twellard7@gmail.com
mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

